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Dear Parents,  
 
Thank you to those parents who attended the P & C AGM and General  Meeting last night.  I would 
like to thank the outgoing Executive for their tireless work over the last 12 months.  It is greatly    
appreciated by the school community. 
 
Congratulations to the new P & C Executive: 
 
President: Daniel Walsh  Vice President: Sheridan Trevenar 
Secretary: Kathryne Moloney Treasurer: Sylvia Martin 
Publicity Officer: Amanda Rees 
Uniform Coordinators: Martha Grahame and Sheridan Trevenar 
Small Schools Sports P & C Representatives:     Martha Grahame & Sheridan Trevenar 
 
Swim School is going great.  Thank you to everyone for being organised and prepared.  Bonus points 
to all those Mums who have their girl’s hair tied back, in a bun or plait - much appreciated.  Thank 
you to our senior students for helping the little ones - get changed and collect their things - well 
done!!!   
 
The Deloitte Impact Day is on Friday, 20th November.  Thank you to these volunteers for coming and 
doing a fantastic working bee at our school.  It always looks brighter and neater after you’ve been. 
 
Kinder Orientation is on the mornings of Wednesday, 25th and Thursday, 26th November, donations 
towards the morning tea will be gratefully received on Wednesday, 25th.  We are very pleased to 
welcome our new Kinder families to the school. 
 
A huge thank you to the P & C for their generosity in funding the excursion to the Lieder Theatre.  
Please see the permission note in this Newsletter. 
 
Payments due - Zumba - $25.00 / child;    Swim School - $50.00 / child;  Happy Harold - $10.00 / 
child - could outstanding payments be made at the office as soon as possible, please? 
 
Kind Regards, 
 

Liza Duncan  
 Principal       
 
 
 
 
 
 

HIGHLIGHTS OF 

OUR WEEK: 

SWIM 
SCHOOL 

 
 

NEXT ASSEMBLY 

 
To be Advised 

9:00 a.m. 
 

 
 

 

DATES TO              
REMEMBER 

Each 
Mon 

LIBRARY 

Mon 
9-11 
To 
Fri 
20-11 

Intensive 
Swimming 

School 
K-6 

 

Fri 
20-11 

Deloitte  
Impact Day 

Wed 
25 & 
 

Thur 
26-11 
 

9:00 - 
12:45 

Kinder      
Orientation 

 

Can’t wait to 
meet our 

new Kinders 
for 2016 

Thur 
26-11 

Beach - Bush 

Mon 
30-11 

Voting     
Captains 

2016 

Tues 
1-12 

Oink! The 
Three Pigs 

Lieder       
Theatre 

Goulburn 

Wed 
2-12 

Bill - Mosaic 
SWIMMING - Patrick, Axel, Kobee and Clem (top) 
 
Regan, Mikayla & Kurt (right)  love swimming lessons. 
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Celebrating Success 

T A R A L G A  P U B L I C  S C H O O L  N E W S L E T T E R  

      POSITIVE SIDE OF THE LEVEL SHEET - Week 5 Term 4, 2015 

Kinder:    Axel Montgomery, Clem Rees 

Year 1:     Javana Barber x 2, Jason Moloney  

Year 2:      

Year 3:     Kurt Rutter 

Year 4:     Ben Chalker, Meg Rees 

Year 5:      Toby Rutter, Evelyn Unwin 
 
 

 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY……To those students & staff celebrating their birthday in NOVEMBER: 
 
     8-11 - Oliver  

Year 6:      Chloe Neale 

3-4-5-6 CURROBUNG CLASSROOM 
 
We are all enjoying swimming in 3-4-5-6 although we are very tired by the afternoon.  Students have been very responsible 
looking after their swimmers, goggles and towels.  If parents could provide a strong plastic bag for student’s swimming 
gear, that would be great.  The grey plastic bags tend to fall apart. 
 
On Wednesday afternoon, the whole school enjoyed a recital from students who learn the piano and trumpet.  Thanks, 
Meg, Nash, Oliver, Ella, Regan and Cameron.  It was lovely to hear you play. 
 

--------------------------------------------------------------------- 
TARALGA PET SHOW - Sunday, 15th November at St Luke’s Church, Taralga -- Ribbons for      
winners, trophy for most successful competitor 
 
 Sausage sizzle starts at 12:00 noon, pet show starts at 12:30 pm 
 Categories include:  fancy dress pet, cutest pet, smartest pet (best trick), pet most like  

handler (fancy dress allowed), fluffiest pet, most attractive pet, friendliest pet and 
most unusual pet. 

 

 

WALL OF FAME 
 
Congratulations to Sarah Keith for achieving 
her 4th Certificate of Commendation -             
12 Honour Ribbons and 120 Progress Awards.  
Well done, Sarah!!!  
 
AWARD OF EXCELLENCE 
 
Congratulations also to Sarah for receiving her 
2nd School’s Award of Excellence Banner.    
Sarah has worked consistently to achieve 4 
Certificates of Commendation, 12 Honour    
Ribbons and 120 Progress Awards.  Her efforts 
are a credit to her and we are all very proud. 

A huge thank you to the 

Taralga Lions Club for 

their very generous       

donation of $800.00      

towards the cost of the 

sound system.  It is very 

much appreciated!!! 
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THE OFFICE CORNER:   
 

 Please return the Oink! note by the due date as I will be having a few days off (and we don’t want to stress 

the teachers out) by having to chase notes.  (Just saying)  It’s FREE, thank you again, P & C!! 

 Friday, 13th is walk to school day (if you can) 

TRIVIA NIGHT ...  More great news, the latest tally for the Trivia Night is $2,500.00 raised - fantastic effort. 

 

The P & C are very happy to announce that we were successful in obtaining an Upper Lachlan Foundation 

Grant for the School.  The Grant of $500.00 will be used to buy vegetable plants, fruit trees and a drip system 

for the school’s expanding vegetable garden.  The produce grown in the garden will be used during cooking lessons in the 

Bunduluk Room. 

 

Mr Charlie Prell, Secretary of the Upper Lachlan Foundation will be presenting the cheque to the school in the near future. 

 

We would like to take this opportunity to thank last year’s committee for all their hard work and positive attitudes, and 

congratulate the new committee on their election.   

 

It was decided to fully fund the excursion to the Lieder Theatre on 1st December, 2015 to watch “live theatre” - Oink!! -

The Three Pigs.  We are sure the children will enjoy the experience. 

 

Have a great week, 

Regards from the P & C team. 

KEEN GARDENERS - If any keen gardeners have any cuttings for seedlings they would like to donate to 
the school (so the Deloitte team could plant them), we would be happy to receive them -  
eg:  strawberry plants, mint, thyme, basil etc. 

OINK!  THE THREE PIGS 
 

As a celebration for all our hard work throughout the year, we have secured tickets to see the live performance of “Oink! 
The Three Pigs at the Lieder Theatre, Goulburn on Tuesday, 1st December, 2015 followed by lunch in the park.  Travel is 
with Pitt’s Bus Service.  There is NO CHARGE for this excursion as the P & C voted to fully fund this event.   
 
The bus will depart Taralga Public School at approximately 9:00 am (so don’t be late) and return by 2:30 p.m. Children 
will need to wear school uniform and pack recess, lunch, water bottle, hat etc in a plastic bag. 
 
Please complete the permission slip below and return to school by Wednesday, 25th November, 2015. 
 
............................................................................................................................................................................................. 

OINK!  THE THREE PIGS - Tuesday, 1st December 
 

I hereby give my child/ren ............................................................................................................... permission to attend 
Oink! The Three Pigs at the Lieder Theatre, Goulburn and have lunch in the park after the show on Tuesday, 1st           
December, 2015.  I understand that travel is with Pitt’s Bus Service. 
 
SIGNATURE:  .......................................................  DATE: ............................ 

ATTENTION ALL CRICKETERS -  Glenn Hall is running a social cricket game for girls and boys at Gray 

Park every Friday from 3:30 - 5:00 pm (before Touch Footy) until the end of term (weather               

permitting).  PS - Parents are very welcome. 



 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CLOCKWISE FROM TOP: 
Archie, Regan, Andrew, Jackson - Progress Awards 
Hunter, Archie and Lilly - Swimming 
Regan - Gold Certificate for Student Banking 
Callum, Sarah, Nash & Chloe - Class Awards 
Jessica, Jackson, Lilly & Taylah - Honour Ribbons 
Toby, Mikayla, Jessica, Ray, Nash & Ella - Progress Awards 
Taylah, Lilly, Jason, Jackson & Cameron - Progress Awards 
 


